
 
 
 
 
 
The Bubble Man (a.k.a. Dave Angle) started making giant bubbles a few years ago for family 
events and has been persuaded to share them with others such as the 4th of July Parades at 
Shawsville and En Blanc the year it was held at the Hahn Gardens during Simply Elemental 
2015. The success of the bubbles is greatly determined by the weather, so hope for high 
humidity, low bugs and light breeze. 


